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Proud To Be Me, Proud To Belong
Mrs. Barham, Upper Phase Leader

Welcome Back!

Our school has felt very calm this week. The children have
returned to school with such a great attitude towards
their learning that it almost feels like we haven’t been

away!

It has also been lovely to see so many parents attending
our Parent Consultation Evenings over the course of the
week. It has provided a fantastic opportunity to share our
children’s achievements so far this year and discuss
targets for the final term.

If you missed the chance to meet with your child’s class
teacher, please speak to them about arranging a meeting
over the coming weeks.

It's Pizza Time
® Timetable Change
D &~ Class and Date
Year 6 Cherry: 2574

Year 6 Chestnut: 25/4
Year 6 Laurel: 9/6
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Year 6 Leaver’s Hoodies

Our Leavers' Hoodies are about to be ordered!

To make sure that
you get yours,
please speak to:

@ Mrs Barham

Sorry - after this date; W odnes da-y HOODI ES
it's just too late! 1st May
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Coffee Mornings and Events

Tuesday, 23rd April (9.00 - 10.00 am)

Hounslow Connect

Learn more about Hounslow Connect at our next Coffee
morning. The website is an online information and guidance
hub for local community and voluntary support across
different everyday needs. Hounslow Connect is known as the
digital arm of the Community Solutions team in Hounslow
Council. The session will cover the different website features, a
demonstration, useful updates and Q&A.

Wednesday, 24th April (1.30pm- 2.15pm)

BeeZee Bodies Workshop

The workshop will be held by School and Family Works, who
run the food stall in our school every Wednesday afternoon,
together with BeeZee Bodies.

BeeZee bodies aims to help families and children achieve
healthy lifestyles while teaching them healthy eating and
living habits.

Healthy snacks and refreshments will be provided.

Food Stall Volunteers Wanted!

Can you spare some time on a Wednesday
afternoon between 2.40 and 3.00 pm?

We need volunteers for our Food Stall.

Please speak to Mrs Begum if you are interested.




Events for Parents

There are some exciting events coming up
during the Summer Term for parents, which
have been organised by Mrs Begum.

We would love to see lots of you there!

VICTORIA

Come along fo find out how to make these delicious
crispy goodies!
Tuesday 7th May 1.30-3pm

w" Learn lu)\\ to make and take home somosas with you.
¢ Everyone \\cluum

Lurriited spaces available booking essential. All ingridents
provided
Please speak to Mrs Begum
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—i|  AFTERNOON TEA Qyy
g TUESDAY 21ST MAY | —~
b 1.45PM-3PM AW
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7 a selection of sandwiches, scones e
v | a selection of sweet treats i 4

y tea with a wide range of flavors
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( \& WE WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY AND
THANK YOU ALL FOR ALL YOUR HARD WORK AND
o~ SUPPORT. &

PLEASE BOOK IN ADVANCE

FOR MORE INFORMATION SPEAK TO MRS BEGUM \
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1.45PM-3PM

VJS ARE ORGANISING OUR
SECOND BRING AND SHARE
AFTERNOON FOR PARENTS &

CARERS.

PLEASE SPEAK TO MRS BEGUM FOR MORE
INFORMATION

BOOKING ESSENTIAL




